
 
 

"BACK TO PIANO" REMINDERS 
 
Students will receive their theory binders at their first lesson. Please look at the fall calendar and 
put these dates on your home calendar, then sign the calendar and  place it back into the inside 
front pocket of the binder so the students can get their points. 
 
 
The point sheet is in the inside back pocket of the binder. As always, the students report these 
points throughout the year for end-of-year awards. 
 
 

The phone-trading list is on the outside back pocket of the binder. If you know 
you will miss a lesson, call someone on the list as soon as possible to arrange a 
trade. I appreciate the way you always accommodate each other in this way. 
 
 

 
Payment is due on the first of each month, in advance. Please add a $5.00 late charge when 
paying after the 10th of the month. You may place your check inside the theory binder if you 
wish. 
 
 
Students who are first of the day may come in even if they are early; others should wait on the 
bench until someone comes out.  Don't ring bell and interrupt someone's lesson. 
 
 
 
 
 
Please pick up and drop off within five minutes of lesson time as much as possible. 
 
 
Regular daily practice time is the key to progress. Also important: bringing all books to lesson, 
including assignment book. 
 


